
 

                                 World Book Day 2020 

                                           
 

Dear Parents,           14.2.20 

This year, World Book Day is on Thursday 5th March. On this day, we are off timetable and all 

activities are linked to books! 

We would like to offer children the opportunity to dress up this year with the theme of an unusual 

word! This is a great opportunity to explore new and exciting vocabulary with your child that you 

may come across when sharing books at home. If your child chooses to dress up, they need to 

wear a piece of paper or card with their chosen vocabulary written on this. Their costume then 

needs to reflect the chosen word. 

Examples are included in this letter. 

If your child does not wish to participate in dressing up, that is absolutely fine and they should 

come into school in their school uniform as normal. 

We look forward to seeing some exciting costumes and words! 

Many thanks, 

 

Frome Valley Staff 

  

  

 


